
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: barbara craig [mailto:barblc51@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 12:37 PM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135ttt 
 
Right now Oregon’s advance directive allows me choices as far as to what type of medical care I would 
like at the end of my natural life.  
HB 4135 endangers my choices by eliminating the advance directive from the statute . Please protect my 
healthcare choices by voting no on HB4135. Thank you Barbara Craig Bend Oregon 97702. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


